
 

Agenda Item Report 

Meeting Type: Common Council 

Meeting Date: July 15, 2025 

 

Item Title: Consider and take possible action on cold storage needs for the City. 

Submitted By: Matt Amundson, City Administrator 

 

Detailed Description of Subject Matter: 

The possible demolition of the 1149 James St Building creates a need for cold storage for a number of 
City Departments.  A cold storage building could be located at either the Landscape Recycling Center or 
Columbus Utilities.  A concrete floor would need to be poured and that is work that would be contracted 
out.  Menards has post frame buildings (examples below) that could be purchased and erected by staff.  
It is anticipated that a rough budget for the project would be $125,000.  Further site work is required and 
the first step would be to work with Ruekert-Mielke on a site layout. 

 

 

 

List all Supporting Documentation Attached: 

n/a 

 

Action Requested of Council: 

Consider and take possible action on cold storage needs for the City. 


